
NSRAA is pleased to announce the dates of the 2017 Alaska Fish Cul-
ture Conference.  The conference will be held the 24th through the 
26th of January.  We are currently trying to schedule relevant educa-
tion and training opportunities on the Monday and Friday around the 
conference so hold off getting your tickets until an updated agenda is
sent out in late July to see if you may be interested in those. 

2017 Alaska Fish Culture Conference 

NORTHERN SOUTHEAST REGIONAL 

AQUACULTURE ASSOCIATION, INC. 

We have worked with the Sitka Fine Arts Camp to make on campus 
housing available during the week at a significantly reduced rate from 
local hotel prices.  For SJC alumni you may even be able to reserve 
your old dorm room.  Reservations will be available online through the 
Sitka Fine Arts Camp website and single rooms for $70 as well as 
double occupancy rooms for $35/night/guest.

Web link;  http://fineartscamp.org/hosted-events-registration/

For those of you desiring a little more refinement there are plenty of 
hotel/bed and breakfast options in Sitka.  If you need assistance lo-
cating lodging please contact us. 

When: January 24th, 25th and 26th, 2017 

CONTACT 

“Producing salmon for 

tomorrow” 

Phone: 907 747-6850 
Fax: 907 747-1470 
E-mail: scott_wagner@nsraa.org 
Web: www.nsraa.org 

Scott Wagner 
Operations Manager 
1308 Sawmill Creek Rd 
Stika, AK  99835 

Where: Odess Theater-Sitka Fine Arts Campus 

Lodging: 

The conference will be held on the campus of the Sitka Fine Arts Camp 
in the Odess Theater.  This location may be more well known as Allen 
Hall and part of the Sheldon Jackson College campus.  The theater 
has undergone a multi-million dollar renovation recently and is a 
beautiful historic facility. 

Web link;  http://fineartscamp.org/campus/

Conference Agenda: 

The schedule will be similar to the last conference in Kodiak with a day
of presentations, followed by a day of local hatchery tours and ending
with a second day of presentations. The agenda is still in development
but there will be a call for presentations in the next few months.  Those 
interested please contact Scott Wagner for a presentation slot.   

Schedule: 

For up to date information
please see our 2017 AKFCC 
homepage link @

www.nsraa.org
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